
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Management: 

New Board Members: 

The Board of Management would like to welcome the new members to the board, as 
confirmed at the 2022 AGM: - 

• Phil Evans – Vice-President (Service) 

• Phil Challis – Vice-President (Affiliate) 

• Robyn Moody – Secretary 

• Brian Bull – Board Member 

• Ivan Dean APM – Board Member 

• Kaye Ross – Board Member 

• Ven Grollmus – Board Member 

Board Meeting: 

The next meeting of the Board of Management meetings will be as follows: - 

• Monday 6th May 

• Monday 14th June 

Return to activities at your Sub-Branch:  

Bingo 

• Wednesday 4th May 

• Wednesday 11th May 

• Wednesday 18th May 

Doors open at 6 PM - eyes down at 7PM.  The bingo will continue every Wednesday. 

 

Lest We Forget 

George Town RSL Inc., 

44 Macquarie Street, 

George Town 

PH 03 63822745 

 

Newsletter Month of May/June 2022 

This Issue: 

• Opening times 

• Board of Management Update. 

• Activities 

SUB-BRANCH OPENING HOURS 

 

10-2pm 5 days a week 

Happy Hour held Fortnightly on Fri 4-6PM 



Happy Hour from 4PM – 6PM on Friday 13th & 27th May 

Ladies Morning Tea   10.30AM on Thursday 12th May 

Update on the Lift. We anticipate that the lift installers will be able to come to Tasmania 

soon to measure and organize matters to do with the installation. The development of the 

upstairs area for wellbeing purposes for Veterans and members, will be a much-needed 

addition to the Sub-Branch.  If you would like to be involved or have some suggestions, 

please let Max Griffiths or Alex Dustan know.  

Mobility Aid Register: 

The Sub-Branch has a register of several items that can be issued on loan for short term 

and temporary use. The items include walkers, canes, shower chairs etc. If you or someone 

you know, has need of an item for a short period, please contact the RSL Secretary, Robyn 

Moody on 6382-2745. We thank those families who have donated items. If you have any 

used items, not currently needed or not sure what to do with, please consider donating 

them to the RSL for needs of others. 

If you know someone who may need short term use of mobility equipment, please contact 

the Sub-Branch to enquire.  

What’s Happening at your Sub-Branch  

Members and Volunteers continue to update and improve items and displays within the 

Sub-Branch rooms. There are items that need to be displayed. If you have an interest in 

Military History and have some time to spare.  There are many tasks that need to be 

prepared and ready for display. i.e.  Labels typed, photos framed, update and refresh old 

labelling, collection cohesion and movements, to name a few things.   Pop in or phone, to 

let us know a day and time you can give an hour or two during the week to assist with these 

tasks. 

  



WELFARE 

Bus Trip 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After a postponement of a previous bus trip planned earlier in the year we reorganised and 

had the trip on the 30th of March. 

We headed to Launceston with the plan to visit the Inveresk Museum and Art Gallery with 

morning tea at the Blu Inc Cafe. After coffee we went to the National Automobile Museum 

and enjoyed time spent there with the amazing trip in time through the timeline of past 

and present vehicles displayed.  

The small group then wandered over to the Grain Silo Cafe for lunch. On the way back we 

paused at the Hillwood berry farm for take home berries. 

The day was lovely weatherwise, and it was great to get about with terrific company for a 

very enjoyable day. 

Thanks to Max for driving the bus. 

Other thanks to Jason Hills for hiring a small bus to us for the day, the Blue Inc staff for 

such amazing service and good coffee. The staff at Automobile display were very friendly 

and helpful and made the visit easy for us. Lunch at the Grain Silo was delicious with service 

very friendly, quick and helpful. 

Thanks everyone for an enjoyable day with terrific company.  

Bev standing beside a car that took her 

eye! 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rose and Bev 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladies Morning Tea 

The Ladies Morning Tea in April had an Easter theme with lots of cakes and eggs.  We will 

have a Mum’s kitchen theme in May and would love to see some new faces there.  1030am 

second Thursday of each month.  Bring along your favourite kitchen utensil, recipe or 

something with lots of memories. 

   

  

 

Max enjoying the vintage collection 



 

Calendar: May/June 

May         

 4th Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

6th Mon Board Meeting RSL Sub-Branch 5.00pm 

11th Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

 12th Thurs Ladies Morning Tea RSL Sub-Branch 10.30am 

13th Fri Happy Hour RSL Sub-Branch 4.00pm 

 18th Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

 25th Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

27th Fri Happy Hour RSL Sub-Branch 4.00pm 

June         

 1st Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

 8th Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

 9th Thurs Ladies Morning Tea RSL Sub-Branch 10.30am 

10th Fri Happy Hour RSL Sub-Branch 4.00pm 

14th Mon Board Meeting RSL Sub-Branch 3.15pm 

 15th  Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

16th Wed Bus Trip RSL Sub-Branch 8.45am 

 22nd  Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

24th  Fri Happy Hour RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

29th Wed Bingo RSL Sub-Branch 6.00pm 

 


